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211th A Guide Unit Newsletter December 200
Dear Guides and Parents,

Welcome to the Christmas newsletter of the 211th A Guide unit!  
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PANTOMIME
Thank you one and all for your hard work making the first annual theatre extravaganza a success.  Special thanks go to Jenny and Fiona, talented writers, directors and producers.
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RECRUITMENT

We want you!!  Girls aged 10-14 are eagerly invited to join the unit.  Why not bring along a friend or relative?  First time is free!
We’re also looking for adult (over 18) helpers, maybe you can give us a couple of nights a term?  We welcome help from anyone, however small!
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TERM DATES

Guides will finish for the holidays on 11th December and begin again on 8th January at 7.45pm.  Subs of £1 are due as normal.
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GANGSHOW

We all went to the Gangshow to see our Young Leader in action, well done Emma!  The event was a colourful mix of songs from musicals, comedy and dancing, with many a budding star.  Next year’s auditions will be announced nearer the time, so if you want to have a chance, watch this space!
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 END OF YEAR ROUND OFF
This year saw the beginnings of the 211th A Guide Unit.  Now we have two working Patrols, complete with Patrol Leaders and Seconds.  They were chosen by the Guides themselves.  
We enrolled most of the Guides this year, and began work on badges.  We’ve covered the Team Leader, Team Player and Party Planner badges.  We hope to start more in the New Year.
Guides have also enjoyed the Go For It! Patrol activities too.
The Guides went camping this summer to Fordell Firs.  Having seen the photos, it was a great time for all, and it only rained once!  We hope to go camping again, and get our Guiders qualified soon.
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WEBSITE

The 211th A Guide Unit website is now fully functional, and a great way to keep in touch with our activities.  The site includes a calendar, a news page, an activities page, and some Guiding history.  The address is: http://geocities.com/guides211tha 

We welcome any input to the site, you might want to display photos of camp, enrolments etc, or draw pictures, or write a new page.  Contact the webmaster through the site.
NEXT YEAR

There will be many exciting activities in the New Year, a trip at the end of term, a fundraiser and more!
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We wish everyone a happy and peaceful Christmas and a great New Year.

Kim and Jenny.
